
 

EASTON HOUISNG AUTHORITY 

BIRD FEEDER POLICY  
EASTON HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD APPROVED 6/12/2018 

 

To:         All Easton Housing Residents 
 
RE: Bird Feeders and Feeding of small animals and wildlife     
  
 
 
After much consideration and in an effort to minimize property damage caused by the ever increasing 
population of birds and to eliminate issues of debris on balconies and patios the Easton  
Housing Authority is no longer allowing bird feeders or the feeding of small animals on the property.  
This includes hummingbird feeders due to the nectar drawing wasps and other pests.  
 
Should you have a bird feeder, please remove it on or before July 20, 2018.  Also effective immediately, 
please cease from feeding any squirrels, raccoons, chipmunks etc. from your patio or anywhere on the 
grounds. 
 
Any feeders left on the property after the above date will be disposed of by the housing authority. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.   
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Kathy Steiger 
 

Cc. Easton Housing Authority Board of Commissioners 


